
Day-long workshop for Vellore Institute of Technology(VIT) was 

conducted 

 

Yesterday(28 09 2023), the day-long workshop for Vellore Institute of Technology(VIT) was 

conducted after the signing of MOU earlier. 

Around  members of faculty from various departments of SRMIST participated in the workshop 

actively. 

The programme began with Manak Geetham and quiz and presentations as per the programme 

schedule given by SCMD was made by the BIS team of Officers comprising Shri A R Unnikrishnan, 

HMHD, HCNBO, Shri K Vijayaveeran,HHPBO, Shri Sudhanshu Rai, Sc D, CMD-1, Ms. Nagavarshini, 

Scientist B, MHD and Smt Anurita Nidhi Hemrom, Sc B, CNBO. 

The faculty evinced keen interest in the various subjects and participated  in the presentation of 

Standards with tremendous enthusiasm.  

Later, the Pro- Vice Chancellor of VIT  had a meeting with the BIS Officers team and thanked BIS 

profusely for this initiative of signing of MOU with their Institution. 

During the discussions, he assured maximum participation of VIT faculty in the BIS 

Standardization activity. 

She also informed that they would be going for many certifications from BIS. 

They were also interested in obtaining the Energy Management Systems certification. 

The programme was well received by the faculty members who assured that they would be 

submitting proposals for new standards  soon if no Standards were available for the proposed 

topics. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 



 



 

 



 

 



 



 


